
 

We read lots of amazing books with the children in 
KS1. Our ‘recommended reading list’ consists of books 
that we read in every class in KS1. If you are looking 
for books to read at home with your children, this list 

is  a great place to start. 



 

In KS1 we encourage the children to read at home as much as possible - ideally, 3 to 5 times a week. This is to sup-

port the reading we do with the children in school. 

We also encourage them to practise key maths skills through weekly homework sheets. These will be sent home on a 

Monday and should be returned to class teachers by the Friday of that week so that they can be exchanged for 

Dojos. 

All children in school still have access to the EdShed, which is a great way of practise phonics, spelling and maths skills. 

Their login details are available from your child’s class teacher upon request. Please see the attached log in guide for 

further guidance on how to use this. 

We understand that it is not always possible to achieve this every week, so we always advise  people to fit this in with 

whatever works best in their personal circumstances.  

New Topic 

We are excited to introduce this half term’s new topic - Mythical Creatures. We are going to immerse ourselves in the           wonderful world of dragons. In DT lessons, we will be 

using mechanisms to create our own dragon models out of card and other craft materials. This will rely on our cutting, sticking and design skills which we will be practising in the coming 

weeks. In English, we will be writing reports about an exciting event that will happen on the first day back (it’s a surprise, so check out our Instagram feeds during the first week back 

to find out what happens). We are also going to write some snow dragon descriptions which we will share with the older children in school to see if they can draw the dragons based 

on our adjectives. In Maths, the year 1s will be learning all about shapes and place value - get ready for some seriously catchy shape songs. The year 2s will be exploring multiplication 

and money - they will even get to try their hand at being shop keepers at Christmas.  

 

 

KS1 Newsletter 

As well as all the exciting learning we will be doing, we will be doing a wide range of Christmas 

activities such as Christingle, the Christmas play and our class Christmas Parties- we can’t wait 

to share our Christmas performances with you. It is such a magical time of year and we hope it 

will be a Christmas to             remember. 

 

 

We wonder if those cheeky elves will pay us a visit? 

 

Christmas 


